
Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which
this school is built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with

Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Sacred Heart Primary School is committed to child safety. We
believe all children have the right to feel safe and to be safe. 

Good Afternoon everyone

 

We thought we would send out a mini newsletter reminding
you of  important dates for next term.

 

Thank you to everyone for attending, volunteering and
supporting our school fete.  We were very blessed the

weather stayed clear enabling everyone one to enjoy the host
stalls and activities available to us.  A special thank-you to

Sandy Judd, Robyn Connell and Sam Ridley for the
enormous amount of organisation and prize sourcing. Your

efforts are much appreciated by  our school community.
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We are very excited to have Mikaela Cose returning to Sacred
Heart, Grade 1 next term.  I would like to take this opportunity

to thank Mrs Loretta Myers for being part of the Discovery
team this term.  We are very grateful for Loretta’s hard work

and dedication, ensuring all students had a wonderful start to
their school year.

 

Finally I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate
our children for their efforts this term; they come to school

each day enthusiastic to ‘learn, wonder and discover.’  

Have a fabulous break. 
 

Arn Gorman

Sacred Heart School's Fete
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Our contact details are: 
school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au 

62 Orr Street, Yarrawonga, VIC, 3730 
ph: 5744 3339  

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to <<Email Address>> 
why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences 

primary school · Orr Street · Yarrawonga, Vic 3730 · Australia 
 

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/profile?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08&e=[UNIQID]
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08&e=[UNIQID]&c=0fcbfcaba9
mailto:%3C%3CEmail%20Address%3E%3E
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/about?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08&e=[UNIQID]&c=0fcbfcaba9
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08&e=[UNIQID]&c=0fcbfcaba9
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/profile?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=632bd0fe08&e=[UNIQID]
http://www.mailchimp.com/monkey-rewards/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=monkey_rewards&aid=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&afl=1

